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We are accepting nominations from recently graduated Registered Nurses and individuals holding 
a Bachelor of Nursing degree, who reflect Carolyn’s spirit, enthusiasm and devotion to others. 

Carolyn graduated from the General Hospital School of Nursing in 1982. Carolyn worked in many 
capacities as a nurse but spent the majority of her career in Day Surgery at the Health Science 
Centre. She was an amazing person with great enthusiasm, a good sense of humor, and was a team 
player with an interest in humanitarian efforts. Strong family values and a social conscience were 
the essence of Carolyn. It came as no surprise when she was one of the first to step up and 
volunteer on our first mission to Haiti in 2011. As such, Carolyn’s family, friends and Team 
Broken Earth are excited to establish this scholarship in her memory 

We are looking for applicants that reflect her spirit, to be a team member of our next mission to 
Haiti. Previous winners were Jamieson Kovacs (2017), Jennifer Mackey (2018) and Laura Sullivan 
(2019). 

Please submit a 500 word essay on one the following topics: 

1. How would your participation in a mission to Haiti better prepare you for your career in 
Nursing? 

2. Why are humanitarian efforts, like the one TBE does in Haiti, important to you? 

 

Application and essay are due by April 30, 2020.  

Please email applications to Mr. Chris Bonnell chris@brokenearth.ca . 

We will select several applications for a brief interview. We appreciate your time and interest in 
considering this application. We wish you all the best. Please contact us if you have any questions. 
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